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Friday 11th October 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

Blood, Bones and Body Bits Wow Day! – Years 5 and 6 
 
 

We are thoroughly enjoying immersing ourselves in our current topic and have been very impressed by 
all of the fantastic work that your children have been producing. We look forward to sharing and 
celebrating this with you in our parent/teacher meetings after half term. 
 
On Monday 11th November, in order to relaunch our topic after half term, we will be having a Wow Day 
in school. The day will consist of a variety of activities related to our topic and, in addition to this, the 
children will have the opportunity to visit the ‘Explorer Dome’ which will take them on an immersive 
experience through the human body. As we are sure you will agree, this is a fantastic opportunity for 
children to further their learning in a fun, interactive and engaging way!  
 

Explorer Dome – The Human Body Show  
“Disgusting digestion from top to bottom! Join us on a hands-on journey to discover 
food groups and teeth and then head down the oesophagus to take a look at the form 
and function of your digestive system. Experience ingestion, digestion, absorption and 
egestion from plate to poo!” 
 

In order to contribute towards the costs associated with the day, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£10.00 which can be paid for online via your child’s sQuid account. This will be such a lovely day, and we would 
love all the children to be able to participate. If you have any difficulty with making this contribution, please speak 
to your child’s class teacher or Mr Andrews in confidence. Unfortunately, we may have to consider cancelling this 
WOW Day experience if we don’t receive adequate contributions towards the costs involved.  
 

We really hope that you share our enthusiasm for this fantastic 
opportunity and we cannot wait to see how much fun the children are 
going to have. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Jones, Miss Underdown and Mr Long 
Year 5/6 Class Teachers 
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